
A LEGACY OF  
COMPASSIONATE CARE  
WITH A BRIGHT FUTURE

Exciting change for our community

MARK YOUR 
CALENDAR  
YOU’RE INVITED!

OCT.

8

As we celebrate the launch of our 
new name and the next chapter in 
providing care to our community.

•	Seasonal Refreshments

•	Giveaways

•	Q&A

•	Brief Presentation

4:30 pm - 6:30 pm
Upstairs Theatre, Original Brick Building
Foothills Performing Arts Center, Oneonta

RSVP to Alicia Fish

alicia.fish@cahpc.org 

(607) 432-6773

Our mission, vision, and quality of care 
remain the same as we grow our impact and 

build upon our legacy of compassionate care.

JOIN US!


